From: Katherine Nodine Deaton
To: HHS Exhibits
Date: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 4:44:39 PM

My name is Katherine and I have seen the wrong that Lane county is doing.

Open the compound in blue River Oregon and put it to good use. Stop building apartments for
college students and start building apartments for low income people of all groups. As being
homeless is not what these people want but rent prices are far from reasonable they are
outrageous. A studio goes for more that most get on disability or SSI. Do the math building
apartments for low income people and letting even me run the compound for the homeless
people and make things right and better. All most of us want is a hand up not a hand out. But
99% of you don't care you want money the other 1% was just want a safe place to park!
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